Airedale Rescue Quilting Bee
2016 Fundraising Art Quilt Order Form
"LEAP Y’AIRE”

	
NAME:
	

	STREET:
	

	CITY:
	

	STATE/PROVINCE:
	

	ZIP/POSTAL CODE:
	

	COUNTRY:
	

	EMAIL:
	

	TELEPHONE:
	

	AMOUNT OF DONATION:
	


(in $5 increments)

The donations are in $5 increments and each donation will make you eligible for the main quilt.  
A minimum of a single $25 donation is required to be eligible for one of the bonus quilts.
The donation structure is set up as follows: for each $5 donation, you will receive one entry for the main quilt; for each $25 donation increment, you will receive 5 entries for the main quilt and 1 bonus quilt entry. For example, if you donate $50, you receive 10 main quilt entries and 2 bonus entries and so on.

Print, complete and mail this order form along with your check or money order IN U.S. FUNDS made payable to:

				National Airedale Rescue, Inc.
				2225 E. Prince Road
				Tucson, AZ   85719

Your donation receipt information will be e-mailed to you once your donation is received.

Mail orders must be received by September 30, 2016

Please note:  If you make a donation via PayPal, do not fill out this form.

--DISCLOSURE—

	Every year since 1999, a group of dedicated quilters and Airedale lovers has gathered in cyberspace to create a very down-to-Earth work of art as a fundraiser for National Airedale Rescue, Inc. (NAR), the 501c3 corporation which is the Official Treasury of the Airedale Terrier Club of America Rescue and Adoption Committee (ATCA R/A).  Almost all of the materials and every one of the hundreds of hours of labor are volunteered, so that the proceeds of the fundraiser go 100% to NAR.
	If you are confused about the Quilting Bee’s use of the word donation,  please read on.  Before 2011, the Airedale Quilting Bee raised funds for National Airedale Rescue through raffles.  Due to Federal Internet gaming laws, we are unable to continue this.  We are attempting to stay within these laws and comply with all the conditions set forth by PayPal.  To do so, the 2016 Fundraising project will be through donations.
	 If you are lucky enough to be attending the Montgomery County Kennel Club show, in person donations will be accepted on Thursday, October 6th during the event in the ATCA Hospitality Room at the headquarters hotel up until the drawing at the conclusion of the ATCA Hospitality event.  This is a change from all previous years when the drawing was held on Sunday at the show.  
